Henry  Bledsoe

Benefit Management Administrators Inc

6307 84th St SE

Caledonia,  MI 49316-9735 
October 28, 2005
Dear Mr. Bledsoe ,

I am writing to you as someone who feels it is important to support our troops by concrete action.

The actions of Benefits Management Administrators Inc. in regard to Suzette Boler are very disturbing. Whatever the legal issues involved, you have caused a brave American family a great deal of unnecessary anguish. It would have been only good employment practice provide adequate unpaid leave for the families of soldiers being deployed. That would have demonstrated the value that your company places on its employees and its support for those in the community that are being called to serve their country. Instead, the company’s actions have disgraced it and your community.

I ask you to take all necessary steps to ensure that Suzette Boler’s job will be restored and her personnel file  and references reflect her work with your company and not this unfortunate incident.

Sincerely,

